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HOLIDAY SHOW “MOUSE WHO WAS STIRRING”  
FOR YOUNG AUDIENCES DECEMBER 22 AT 10:30 AM 

 
Waukegan, IL (November 30, 2007) “Twas three nights before Christmas,” and Jack 
Benny Center for the Arts presents a “Holiday Show for Young Audiences” production 
of The Mouse Who Was Stirring on Saturday, December 22 at 10:30 am in the Schornick 
Theatre.  
 
The show runs approximately 40 minutes and is appropriate for ages 5 – 12. Reservations 
are highly recommended. Ticket prices are $5 at the door and $4 one week in advance. 
Group rates are also available.  
 
For reservations or for more information, please call Jack Benny Center for the Arts at 
847-360-4740 or stop by 39 Jack Benny Dr., Waukegan, IL. Please visit us at our website 
www.waukeganparks.org.  
 

### 
 
The Waukegan Park District, encompassing 46 neighborhood and community parks with 
719 acres of land, serves the culturally diverse community of Waukegan through its 
traditional and non-traditional parks/sports programming for the entire family as well as 
leisure programming for senior adults. Park District programming also encompasses 
professional music, dance, theatre and visual arts instruction through the Jack Benny Center 
for the Arts, cultural enrichment through the Waukegan Symphony and Concert chorus, the 
Bowen Park Opera and Theatre Companies, and other quality educational historical and 
craft programs through the Bowen Heritage Circle. 
 


